

Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Department of Community Development

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 bristolri.gov 401-253-7000

July 9, 2025

TO:

Steve Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Diane M. Williamson, Director

RE:

Petition for License to Maintain Town Property

36 Harrison Street

I have reviewed the above petition to maintain a 5' x 23" portion of Town property along the street for a mailbox structure. It is noted that the Town does not grant licenses to maintain the areas around mailboxes along the street, as this is something property owners don't need "permission "to do, so this petition doesn't seem necessary; however, I have no objections if the Council wishes to consider granting this.

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

CON OFFICE SHIPS